
STATE TOURNAMENT IS BEING MOVED 

TO NOVEMBER 2ND. 

 

Our western counties are just a mess and this will allow some of 

our pitchers to recover as best as possible. 
 

LOCATION AND TIME WILL REMAIN THE SAME AT 

STATESVILLE. 
 

EVERYONE WHO SIGNED UP: 

 

PLEASE RESPOND!!!!! 

 

Paul Highlander 

NC Secretary/Treasurer 
 


